
License Plate Readers 

In response to the increase in crime, and after several years of discussion at monthly board 

meetings, the Metro District 3 board approved the installation of license plate reading cameras at 

all entrances/exits to Murphy Creek.  

  

Use of these cameras in other neighborhoods has shown that the capture of time-stamped license 

plates can assist law enforcement in their investigation of crime and apprehension of criminals.  

  

The cameras were first recommended by Metropolitan District Public Safety, the security 

company for Murphy Creek, and they backed up their recommendation by agreeing to share the 

cost of the cameras with the District. 

  

If you would like more information, please use the Contact Us page to submit your questions. 
 

https://www.murphycreek.org/contact-us/

